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I am writing to express my fierce opposition to mandated Covid Vaccines.  The 
mandates do not follow the science and allow for natural immunity, and the 
availability of new therapeutics, that both alleviate some of the burden of Covid 19.  It
also does not take into account people who cannot be vaccinated.  These egregious 
mandates have forced people to choose their health over their jobs, thus preventing 
those who refuse them to lose their livelihoods.  Governor Mills mandate for 
healthcare workers has helped contribute to the severe shortage of health care 
workers.  the recent guidance that allows Covid positive staff to work over healthy 
unvaccinated workers is absolutely disturbing.  Governor Mills has proven she does 
not care about the health of Maine people by allowing this to occur, but only her 
power hungry rules.  Anyone one allowing this is spreading Covid not preventing it. 
If this were about Covid, any workers with Covid would have to isolate for the time 
allotted by the CDC.  Please pass this bill to protect Maine people and allow the ones 
who have lost their jobs to be able to go back to work


